
To whom it may concern, 

 

It has come to my attention that we may lose the right to have non-medical vaccine exemptions in Oregon. I 

strongly disagree with our community losing the right to make decisions about what goes into our bodies and 

children's bodies. I Do Not support the removal of religious and philosophical exemptions because I believe it is 

so incredibly wrong to not give this right to every mother and father and family. I lived in California when this 

passed and saw how disturbing this was for many families to simply have the right taken away from them. It 

creates not only mistrust and further polarity but disregards the sensitive issue that this is. 

 

Thank you, 

Megan Frasheski 

 

147 strawberry lane 

ashland oregon 97520 
 


